Meeting 7th November 2017
 Agenda item 8.
As I am sure you are all aware there have been changes to many areas of legislation that affect the management of Parish Councils in recent years.  Such as:
 The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015. These regulations require smaller authorities, each financial year, to conduct a review of the effectiveness of the system for internal control and prepare an annual Governance statement in accordance with proper practice. 
Governance and Accountability for Smaller Authorities – A Practitioners Guide to Proper Practice. This document has been amended and updated at least three times and we are now on March 2017 an awaiting a further update before the year end.
Data Protection Act 1998; this has now been updated to the new - General Data Protection Regulations (GPDR) which will apply from 25th May 2018
Local government transparency code 2015 – The local government transparency code is issued to meet the government’s desire to place more power into citizens’ hands to increase democratic accountability. It will make it easier for local people to contribute to the local decision making process and help shape public services. 
 New External Auditors – PKF Littlejohn

Parish Council Audit was historically seen as a process of confirming its financial transaction and whilst this is still important, legislative changes have place more emphasis on councils governance and accountability; that is in its Policies & Procedures,  Processes  and Internal Controls.
The Transparency Code, Best Practice, has made the case for all data to be put in the public domain.
However, the GDPR requires a much higher level of data protection which you, as Cllrs of the parish council in its status as a Corporate Body, this will make you the Data Controller with liability for the GDPR processing. 
Our new external auditors have made it very clear that our internal controls will be highly interrogated in order to pass our next annual audit.

As such I strongly recommend that an internal risk assessment of our internal controls is under taken within the next quarter to enable the amendment of and improvements to our Internal Control measures.

Recommendation:
 Light Touch Internal Audit Services to undertake and internal risk assessment for the parish council. Approximate cost £250.
